
December 16, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Darrell J. Roberts, Chief, Section 2
Project Directorate I
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Daniel S. Collins, Senior Project Manager, Section
Project Directorate I /RA by R. Fretz for/
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION - PSEG’S PRELIMINARY
RESPONSES TO NRC STAFF QUESTIONS REGARDING ‘B’
RECIRCULATION PUMP VIBRATION  (TAC MC5111)

On December 17, 2004, NRC staff will be conducting a public meeting with

representatives of PSEG, the licensed owner and operator of the Hope Creek Generating

Station.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss PSEG’s responses to NRC staff questions

regarding Hope Creek ‘B’ recirculation pump high vibrations and high pressure coolant injection

system exhaust pipe damage issues.  The document attached to this memo was provided

informally by the licensee to assist the NRC staff in its inspection activities regarding the pump

vibration issue and to facilitate technical discussions between NRC and PSEG.  The document 

provides preliminary responses to NRC staff questions that had been verbally transmitted to the

licensee.  This memorandum and the attachment do not convey a formal response by the

licensee or represent an NRC staff position.
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December 17, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Darrell J. Roberts, Chief, Section 2
Project Directorate I
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Daniel S. Collins, Senior Project Manager, Section 2
Project Directorate I
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION - PSEG’S PRELIMINARY
RESPONSES TO NRC STAFF QUESTIONS REGARDING “B”
RECIRCULATION PUMP VIBRATION  (TAC MC5111)

On December 17, 2004, NRC staff will be conducting a public meeting with

representatives of PSEG, the licensed owner and operator of the Hope Creek Generating

Station.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss PSEG’s responses to NRC staff questions

regarding Hope Creek ‘B’ recirculation pump high vibrations and high pressure coolant injection

system exhaust pipe damage issues.  The document attached to this memo was provided

informally by the licensee to assist the NRC staff in its inspection activities regarding the pump

vibration issue and to facilitate technical discussions between NRC and PSEG.  The document 

provides preliminary responses to NRC staff questions that had been verbally transmitted to the

licensee.  This memorandum and the attachment do not convey a formal response by the

licensee or represent an NRC staff position.
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